
SPECIAT MEETTNG

SHERI,¡OOD PIANNING COMMISSION
September 7, L976

The meeting convened at 7:30 P.M. Members present were Vice-Chairman
Marge Stewart, Jack Gruver, Elenora Jeffers, Dan Reber and Doug Smith.
Wayne Bender came ín later.

Jill Hinckley gave an evaluaÈíon of compliance on LCDC requirements in
applying for a pLanning grant. She advísed that it needs to be estab-
Lished Lhe Èíme needed for completion both with and without the grant.
ProbLem areas need to be identifíed and príorities set on goals, wiÈh
urbanizatíon a top priority. LCDC wíll give planníng help in areas
where more Lechnical knowledge is requíred, i.e. ground waterr water-
sheds, envíronmental quality. Some areas can be coordinated with LCDC

help and citizen ínvolvement such as public facílíties and energy goals.
On housing, growth area, views, seeníc sites and agrícultural land citi-
zen assisLance can be used as the 107. of Lhe grant the city needs to
provide.

Doug Smith moved and Dan Reber seconded a motíon that Sherwood adopt as

their study area the Urban Containment Boundary that l,fashington County
sets up .rnrhaLever it may be with the understanding that ít may be modifÍed.
The motion passed unanimously.

Citizen ínvolvement and how to obtain it was discussed and it was decided
to post public notíces local-ly, publish in newspaper and any other way Lo

gain cítizen involvemerrt in plannÍng. It was decided that September 21

shouLd be a public meetíng with a general outline of planning activities.
Regarding changes in city ordínances that may need to be made Lhe PLan

has to come first, then ordínances Lo comply wíth LCDC regulations accord-
ing to Jí11.

Tad Milburn íntroduced the new PlannÍng Director, Leonard Kosatka to the
members.

After much díscussÍon on the mínor land partiLíon subject, Doug Smith made
a motion to rescind the motÍon of August 31 whích was:

to approve the Minor Land Partítíon for Sunset BLvd. and
South Píne Street on the conditíon that a 25 foot dedÍcated
easement is provided on the easÈ síde of parcels A and B,
additional 25 foot dedication on Sunset with any buildings
hooked up Lo an appropríate se\¡Ier.

and that the secretary be instructed to write a letter to Mr. PoLlock
requesting hís attendance at the Planning Commíssion meetíng of Sept,. ZB

for clarífication of his petition. Dan Reber seconded the motion and it
passed unanimously.

Marge Stewart read a letter from HUD concerning a meeting on flood plaín
to be held September 10 at B:30 A.M. in City Hall. IÈ was decided thís
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was insuffÍcient notÍce and Tad MiLburn was asked to get a postponement.

lfayne Bender asked for assístance ín compíling a mobil-e home park ordin-
ance. The Planníng Commíssíon meetÍng of September 14 wfl-l- be a work-shop
meeÈíng to work on this ordínance.

The meeting adjourned at 10:00 P.M.

/--'-fr-
Gertie Hanneman, Secretary
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I.fr. Do'n¡ld Pollock
ñorthland Emåe
10211 S. ll; Earbnrr
Portland, Ore. 9721

Blvd.
9

,'\,

Dcs¡ llr. Pollock:

at thc septgber 7 neetlng of the sherwood planntng comteelonit ¡ras decldcd to regueet your attendance at the rãgular meetingof the Planntng Comfeefon at Clty Eall on Septembei 28 et 7: j0'p.y.
for clarlficatfon oh your petltton.

Please adviee,lf fou wiLl be able to ettend thle neetlng.

Thank you.

Sfncerely,

Å---t--
Sherwood Planntng Comfeeion
Gertle Hannemann, SecreÈary
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